
January, 13th., 1932.

Dear Sir,
Enclosed please find copies of time-tables for the 

consideration of your Department.
That for the first year has been formulated after 

careful consideration of the replies received from interested 
Departments. It will be seen that no change has been made 
from the existing time-table in the case of any strictly B.A. 
course.

At the same time the existing second year B.A.,-B.Sc. 
time-table is submitted for your consideration. No laboratory 
hours or strictly Honours Courses have been included therein, 
and certain courses in which changes are contemplated have been 
with-held. Two points are worthy of attention : (1). The lack
of availability of options, and (2). the difficulties encountered 
by B.A. students who do not take their science option by the end 
of their second year.

We.would be glad to receive à reply of approval or 
criticism with respect to our first year formulation within a 
week.

With respect to the second year time-table, we welcome 
suggestions improvement in hours, or a statement of satis­
faction with the existing conditions.

Yours sincerely,
C. H. Carruthers 
A.J. Kelly
D, L. Thomson
W.H. Hatcher - Chairman.
Biological Building.


